
 

Announcements for Monday, October 30, 2017 
 

 

 Lunch today is Mini Corn Dogs, Sloppy Joe, or Breaded Chicken Patty 
 
“BE GOPHER GREAT” is the pursuit of excellence in all we do. It represents a commitment to continuous improvement of oneself 
and the uplifting of those around us. It carries a responsibility to make a difference in the Prairie community and beyond. As we 
pursue excellence, we embrace the journey as being as important if not more important than the destination. We support and 

encourage all students and staff to “BE GOPHER GREAT!! 
 
 
If you plan to bring a date to the Fall Dance from another school, you will need to fill out a Dance Date Form. These can be 
found on the Student Information Board. 
 
The Fall Sports Recognition will be November 9 at 7:00 pm in the Auditorium. 
 
The Indiana Pacers are sponsoring a College Fair on Monday, December 4th prior to their game against the New York Knicks. 
Discount tickets are available if you would like to attend the game after the college fair. Pick up a flyer in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
Students: You may wear a Halloween Costume tomorrow. Please remember that the dress code still applies and masks will 
not be allowed. 
 
Any boy grades 9-12 interested in trying out for basketball and who did not attend the meeting this morning should see 
Coach Henley the last 10 minutes of A lunch or last 10 minutes B lunch in his room. 
 
Fall Play rehearsals will be held right after school today and Wednesday. 
 
Fall Dance tickets will be on sale during lunch. This is for grades 9-12 and ticket cost is $10. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


